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Work on Bolton Heights Drive

	Bolton Heights Drive, between Queen Street North and Kingsview Drive, is closed to traffic and pedestrians until Sept. 2 for

reconstruction.

During the closure, local traffic must use alternate routes to access Kingsview Drive and St. John Paul II Catholic School.

Kingsview Drive is accessible from Columbia Way and Humber Lea Road, and the school will be accessible from Kingsview.

The work is to involve installing a fully urbanized cross section, complete with concrete curb, storm sewers, sidewalks on both sides,

layby parking and improved LED street lighting.

The patience of the public during the closure is appreciated.
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